
From: srogers647@aol.com 
To: sunrise@aspeneg.com 
Sent: Thu Mar 6 21:44 
Subject: Fwd: Sunrise Powerlink EIR 
 
 
Dear CPUC/BLM: 
 
The draft EIR is an excellent discussion of the consequences of the various options to meet San Diego's future 
energy needs.  The report's impact on your decision concerning SDG&E's proposed Sunrise Powerlink should be 
substantial.  The Anza-Borrego route proposed by SDG&E ranks at the bottom of the various alternatives and should 
be rejected. 
 
At a time when we are looking at ways to minimize the impact of energy use on our environment and promote the 
creation of modern, reliable and sustainable energy systems, SDG&E's Sunrise Powerlink proposal is out of date.  
We should be looking at ways to do away with overhead transmission lines, not build more. 
 
The impact of a massive power line through the Anza-Borrego State Park would be substantial, detrimental and 
unacceptable.  Please reject SDG&E's Sunrise Powerlink proposal in favor of alternatives that would have less 
impact on the environment and be more reliable, flexible, and sustainable. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Stephen Rogers 
1340 Opal Street 
San Diego, CA 92109 
(858) 488-3632 
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